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30 June 2010 

 

Bank of England Housing Equity Withdrawal: Amended Publication Date for July 

2010 

 

As a result of the 29 June 2010 announcement by the Office for National Statistics (ONS) that the Q1 2010 

Quarterly National Accounts release has been postponed to Monday 12 July 

(http://www.statistics.gov.uk/pdfdir/qnanr0610.pdf), the Bank of England will now release Housing Equity 

Withdrawal for Q1 2010 on Thursday 15 July 2010 (previously scheduled for 5 July 2010) 

(http://www.bankofengland.co.uk/statistics/hew/current/index.htm). 

 

The delay is because the compilation of Housing Equity Withdrawal data depends partly on ONS statistics to 

be included in the Q1 2010 Quarterly National Accounts. 

http://www.statistics.gov.uk/pdfdir/qnanr0610.pdf
http://www.bankofengland.co.uk/statistics/hew/current/index.htm

